
 

Community Notice 

Changes to southbound bus stop on Botany Street near 
High Street - from Sunday 24 February 2019  

The southbound bus stop on Botany Street near High Street will be temporarily relocated to enable construction 

activity as part of the Randwick Campus Redevelopment.  

A temporary bus stop will be located between Arthur 

Street and Waratah Avenue, Randwick for about 

eight months.  

This bus stop relocation only affects bus route 357 in the 

southbound direction (i.e. when heading towards 

Mascot) and does not impact the northbound bus stop. 

Bus stop infrastructure will be installed at the temporary 

stop during early February.  This will include installation 

of signage and seating and pruning of vegetation. This 

work will be carried out by project contractors.  

All work is scheduled to occur during approved site 

hours. Monday – Friday 6am – 6pm and Saturday 8am – 

5pm.  

Work may be rescheduled due to inclement weather or 

other unforeseen circumstances.  

Getting in touch  

We encourage you to get in touch if you have any questions or feedback. Please call 1800 571 866 or email 
randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au  

For questions related to bus operations please call Sydney Buses Customer Service on 131 500.  
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